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10 March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
This year we are excited to be raising money for Comic Relief 2021! As one of the UK’s biggest 
fundraising events, Comic Relief brings the entire nation together to get active, raise cash and 
change. 
 
The Academy will be holding some fun events during Friday 19 March with both students and 
staff taking part to raise as much money as possible. 
 
Due to the current COVID 19 restrictions all the below activities will be taking part in year group 
bubbles to ensure the safety of both staff and students: 
 

• Year Group Cake sale (please can students bring in any cakes to help with the sale on 
the morning of Friday 19th March 

• Sponge The Teacher – At lunch students will be able to pay £1 to throw 3 sponges at 
teachers. This will be done in Year Group bubbles. 

• Joke slide Show - Students & staff to submit their favourite jokes by Tuesday 16th March, 
these will then be put onto a slide show and shown during tutor time on the 19th  

• Year group Football Tournament at lunchtimes  
Mon = Y8 SpH 
Tues = Y10 SpH 
Thurs = Y9 SpH 
Fri = Y7 SpH and Y11 Astro 

 
 
Please remind your children to bring in money for fundraising activities on the day. We really 
appreciate your support and hope that with your help we will raise lots for Comic Relief! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Tom Peacock 

Head of House  
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